
Subject: RE: UPS
From: Laurie Goldman
Date: 09/03/2015 11:42 AM
To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>
CC: 'Mike Malick' <Mike.malick@marcusmillichap.com>

Oh, yes please, thanks much!  Good thinking.

 

Laur

 

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2015 11:38 AM
To: Laurie Goldman
Cc: 'Mike Malick'
Subject: Re: UPS 

 

Hourly rates are on the invoices and are listed by rankings.  To be
correct with individual officer amounts, shall I email and ask Marcelo
at UPS?

 

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org> 

 

From: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: Thursday, September 3, 2015 at 11:17 AM
To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Mike Malick <Mike.Malick@marcusmillichap.com>
Subject: RE: UPS 

 

Hmm – the hourly rates are not on the last invoice from UPS?  If not,
let me know.

 

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2015 10:53 AM
To: Laurie Goldman; 'Mike Malick'
Subject: Re: UPS 

 

Laurie, thanks for responding.  I do not have these hourly rates for
officers.  Please advise.

 

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089



MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org> 

 

From: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: Thursday, September 3, 2015 at 10:21 AM
To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Mike Malick
<Mike.Malick@marcusmillichap.com>
Subject: RE: UPS 

 

Thanks Jim.

 

As I told Capt Irigoyen, I would work on the bonuses when I returned
from vacation (which was just the other day).  To move this along, could
you send me the current hourly rate for these officers:

 

1. Edwin Garcia- patrol officer 

2. Ricky Bratcher- patrol officer 
3. Jorge Osuna- patrol officer
4. Justin Maxwell- patrol officer
5. Jason Little- Cpl
6.  Miguel Garcia- Cpl
7. Jay Rodriguez- Cpl
8. Hector Valenzuela- Cpl

9. Michael Forte-Sgt
10. Cesar Acevedo- Lt
11. Damian Reed- Sgt 
12. John Irigoyen- Capt.

 

 

Thanks much!

 

Laurie

 

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2015 10:14 AM
To: Mike Malick; Laurie Goldman
Subject: UPS 

 

Yesterday I was asked by Capt. Irigoyen about bonuses for our patrol
officers.  He mentioned that Steven had been working on this, but I was
not aware of such.  Please advise.

 

Also, I have not received any more invoices from UPS since our last
payment made for week 07.03.15 through 07.09.15.  Please advise.  

 

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089



MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org> 


